

GERRISH TOWNSHIP

David Udy, Supervisor

2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive Roscommon, MI 48653 (989) 821-9313 (telephone) (989) 821-8627 (fax) supervisor@gerrishtownship.org

SUPERVISOR'S REPOT DECEMBER 8, 2020

- November 12 I met with engineers from the RCRC to determine the need for a snow fence to prevent excessive drifting of snow on Carlos.
- November 17, I met with residents to help with trash and recycle pick-up issues.
- December 2, I met with engineers from the RCRC to help locate the snow fence on Carlos.
- December 3, I attended the monthly township work session to prepare for tonight's meeting.
- This morning I attended the monthly Roscommon County Transportation Authority. Ridership continues to be down due to COVID 19 concerns. It was announced that a new bus will be added to the fleet in 2021. Monthly rider pass sales are now available.
- Negotiations with Lyon Township relating to the sanitary sewer project are ongoing. Our next meeting will take place later this month.

David Udy Gerrish Township Supervisor

Kathleen Patchin

From:

Mary Jo Oppy

Sent:

Monday, December 7, 2020 12:50 PM

То:

Kathleen Patchin

Subject:

Monthly Login

November 20th, was sworn in as new Gerrish Township Board Trustee 2.

Virtually attended Gerrish Township Board work session December 3rd.

Available and willing to help in any "social distancing" projects.

Sincerely, Mary Jo Oppy Gerrish Township Board Trustee 2

Get Outlook for iOS

MARINA MANAGER'S REPORT

December 3rd, 2020

- Marina contracts for 2021 are finished and will be mailed the week of January 4th.
- Marina barrage updates to winches have been completed.
- Gerrish Township Park had a tree come down during a recent windstorm and will need to be cut up and removed.
- The residents living on Carlos St. next to the park have requested that we look-into installing a snow fence due to drifting which blocks the road. We have contacted the road commission for their input.

Steve Myer Marina manager